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The Small Business Association (SBA) announced earlier today that Clover,
NCR Corporation, Square and Toast will be among the official first round of
technology partners for the RRF grant application. This means that entities
will be able to prepare their applications, as well as apply for, the RRF grant
through their individual point-of-sale (POS) systems.

All entities interested in applying for the RRF grant who utilize a POS should
immediately contact their POS provider to inquire about the grant
application process. Examples of POS providers are NCR, Square, Toast,
HarborTouch, Rezku, UpServe and Clover.

If your POS provider is not offering an RRF grant portal, you will still be able
to apply for the grant through the SBA’s website.
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